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Greenhand BBQ

 

On September 5th, Sobrato held its
Greenhand BBQ. We invited all

greenhands to come enjoy some
food, play games, and learn a little

bit about FFA.



September FFA
Meeting

On  9/11 Sobrato FFA held its
September meeting. Icebeakers
were played and ice cream was

served.

Ice Ice Baby!



9/11 Memorial

On 9/11, Sobrato FFA members got
to school early and worked hard to

create a memorial to honor the
fallen.



Drive-Thru BBQ

On September 19, Sobrato held its
drive-thru BBQ. Sobrato FFA
members worked together to

prepare food to sell to community
ticket buyers.



Greenhand Leadership
Conference

On September 27, 20 greenhands
headed to King City to attend the

Greenhand Leadership conference.
They did activities and learned what

it means to be a part of the FFA. 


